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Bless Our Teachers
AUDREY MILLER &
MADISON WEBB

Due to the snowy weather, BOT blessed
our teachers this month with some
virtual fun.  Dr. Gill raffled off 25 Visa
$50 gift cards during their online
meeting on 2/18.  They LOVED it! The
February “This or That” lunch will now
be on March 24th - Warms Your Heart.  
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What's On Now
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3/3
Restaurant Night

Meddy’s off 87th Street in Lenexa

3/5
Parents In Prayer

8:15 a.m.
Prayer Box Cafe - Shawnee

Remaining Wednesdays in MCA Conference Room

3/17-3/27
Spring Break

3/24
BOT’s “This OR That” 

Warms Your Heart!

4/3
Mom’s Night Out

Creative Culture DIY in Leawood
6-8 p.m.

See Sign-Up Genius below to RSVP by 3/25!
Maranatha Christian Academy Parent Association: MAP MCA

April 2025 MNO at CreativeCultureDIY

Ahead...
Teacher Appreciation Week

May 5-May 9

Secondary Locker Hugs
JENNY FRIEDERICHS ,  KASSIE
CASTANEDA,  KAREN NISSEN,
MELANIE HAYES ,  MEGAN
REISCHMANN

Thank you to the sweet volunteers who
helped assemble and hang up our Valentine's
Day locker hugs! We had a blast!

Restaurant Night
BETH COLLINS

Restaurant Night at
Meddys in Lenexa is
coming in HOT this month
- March 3rd!!  See our MCA
families there!!

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F4090E45ADAE23ABFC1-54931237-mapmca%23%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clundquist0750%40ma-kc.org%7C84be04dc2ca34012142308dd554166c9%7C69fb40ddc2a54e74966cd3f7f5b39f8d%7C0%7C0%7C638760461595743828%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TFsucE2xRG%2BOCTAsS0OQPXgru3RcXcJG6z1IQJ7KD9U%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F4090E45ADAE23ABFC1-54931237-mapmca%23%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clundquist0750%40ma-kc.org%7C84be04dc2ca34012142308dd554166c9%7C69fb40ddc2a54e74966cd3f7f5b39f8d%7C0%7C0%7C638760461595743828%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TFsucE2xRG%2BOCTAsS0OQPXgru3RcXcJG6z1IQJ7KD9U%3D&reserved=0
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What's Trending @ MAP?Mom's Night Out
MARISSA RIEDER

Our April event offers a craft for any skill and interest at Creative Culture DIY in
Leawood, KS. on April 3rd from 6-8p.m.  There are 35 seats available for this event
and registration will close on Tuesday, March 25th.  See the Sign-Up Genius link
for more information about the event, product selection and milkshake orders.

Teacher's P.E.T.
NATALIE ROBBINS

Thank you, P.E.T. Families, for continuing to be a blessing to your MCA Teachers &
Staff Members! This month we will be celebrating March birthdays so be sure to
check your teacher's tidbit sheet for birthday information! 🎉 Tidbit sheets can be
found on the weekly email and/or website. Click on the "MCA Families" tab on the
website and then "Elementary News" and scroll down for Elementary Staff Members
or "Secondary News" and scroll down for Secondary Staff Members. If you have any
questions, please email Natalie at Teacherspet@ma-kc.org.

With longer, warmer days ahead,
trees and grasses will flourish, and

flowers will bloom. This vibrant
transformation symbolizes new

beginnings, renewal, and endless
possibilities for the

year ahead.

And guess what? MAP is buzzing with
excitement too! We have incredible

positions opening up on our team just
for you! Don’t miss out on the chance
to join us in this thrilling season of

growth and opportunity!
Activities Coordinator

Communications
New to the Nest

Lead, Volunteer Parents K-12th grade

Parents in Prayer
Lead

Secretary
Candidates for the Secretary position must

have served one term in MAP

Don't miss out on the attached
information sheet that highlights the
incredible details of each position! 

Cori

Teacher Appreciation Week
BETHANY DEQUINE & MALLORY SALAZAR

Keep your eyes peeled for more details in the April newsletter!

Parents In Prayer 
CASSIE ISAACSON &
RICHELLE TAKESHIMA


